
 

 

 

16 March 2020 

IFHE Congress Rome 2020 

Dear Colleagues 

As you are all aware the world is in the midst of a Covid 19 pandemic and this has 

affected Italy greatly.  IFHE and SIAIS have reluctantly agreed to postpone the 

Congress until January 23-28 2021.  Once firm arrangements are made for the 

revised date information will be circulated.   

It should be remembered that any arrangement made could be subject to change 

based on WHO advice. 

I hope you are all well and remain so during this troubling time. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Darryl Pitcher 

President IFHE 


